DXL: Report new website of the Company to shareholders
On 19 July 2018, Lang Son Tourism and Import – export Joint Stock Company reported new website of the Company as follows:

In the past, the Company authorized external individual to open and manage website of the Company (including section: shareholder relations). Website of the Company was destroyed in Apr 2018
All documents relate to annual General meeting of Shareholders 2018 and other documents relate to securities activity of the Company were uploaded to website: http://ezsearch.fpts.com.vn/Services/EzData/default2.aspx?s=767
The Company contacted VNPT Lang Son to open new website of the Company (http://tocolimexlangson.com) 

